HE”

Public Comments

Amizetta Winery Use Permit P19-00132 & Variance P21-00229
Zoning Administrator Hearing September 22, 2021



From: Paul Slawson

To: Trippi. Sean
Subject: Exemption to Small Winery Use Permit at 1089 Greenfield Road, St. Helena, Ca.
Date: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 11:21:37 AM

[External Email - Use Caution]

Dear Mr. Trippi,

In response to your request for comments on the subject Amizetta Winery , | offer the following:

1) Greenfield RD. is so narrow in places that an emergency vehicile(eg ambulance,firetruck) cannot pass up the road

without traffic descending stopping and backing up. 300 more tourists added to present traffic is dangerous.

2) The state of repair of Greenfield is so poor that it should not be subjected to the additional
traffic proposed until major repairs that we neighbors have waited for some 5/6 years.

3) Greenfield Road is notorius for water scarcity . The idea of a new well at the top of the hill
taking water from those below is abhorrent!

Thank you for your consideration, Paul and Mary Slawson, Propriators , 500 Greenfield Road.
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